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22nd November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas 2018 
 
As you may already be aware from your children, our Primary 3 and 4 Christmas 
Show will take place in the school hall next month.  
 
The performance times will be: 
 

 Tuesday 4th December at 1pm  
 

 Wednesday 5th December at 1pm  
 
It is anticipated these performances will take approximately 40 minutes. 
 
As seating is restricted in our school hall, we will allocate tickets for each one of the 
performances. Please note that, for fire regulations, all persons attending will need a 
ticket - this includes young children. 
 
Tickets are available from the school office from Monday 26th November. A voluntary 
donation of £1 for a ticket may be made and all proceeds will be donated to the Saint 
Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal. Please note that tickets will only be available on a 
first come first serve basis! 
 
Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Mc Sorley  
Arts Leader 

 

 


